Praise God:

- For the exciting Members Meeting that took place last Thursday, that was full of praise and thanksgiving for all God has been doing in and through our church family over the past year.
- For Dave Edwins who has now stepped down from being an Elder of our church after many years of faithful service.
- That Margaret Pointer is now home from hospital. Please continue to pray for a full recovery.

Please Pray:

- For Val Grasmeder and all the family as they mourn the loss of Roy. The funeral service will be at Bournemouth Crematorium on Friday 26th July at 11am. Anyone who knew Roy or knows Val is welcome to attend the service. Val and the family have been so grateful for prayers over recent weeks.
- For Jess Lane as she attends the World Scouting Jamboree in North America for the next week. Jess and her family would like to thank everyone for their support with her fundraising for this amazing opportunity.
- For the Staff and Leadership teams as they seek to lead and guide the church, being faithful to God's call to us as a church family.
- Please pray for Stephanie Darling as she leaves Malawi on Tuesday 23rd July and arrives in the UK on Wednesday 24th July to begin her home assignment and adjusts to life here.

Rev Chris Brockway (Team Leader)

Kay Boulton (MIT & Pastoral)

David Ruilova (Equip/Evangelism Lead)

Jackie McGregor (0-18s Ministry Lead)

Julie Dynan (Administration)

Mark Coleman (Caretaker)

Celebrating? Remember ALL balloons can be a danger to wildlife. Why not get a bubble machine instead?

Here for the first time...? You are very welcome! Today we have groups for children up to 14 years old. Please collect your children from the downstairs of the Christian Centre at the end of the service. We'd also be so pleased if you would fill in one of our Welcome Cards whilst you are here.

During our time of worship, an offering for the work of God's Church will be taken. If you are a visitor with us today, please do not feel any obligation to give or any embarrassment to let the bag pass you by. If you would like to give and pay any form of Income Tax, please complete one of the Gift Aid envelopes or pick up the relevant forms from the Welcome Desk area at the back of the church. forms are also available from our website: church www.christchurchbaptist.uk/giving

| Sunday | 21 st July |
|----------|---|
| 8.30am: | A Time for Prayer - Room 1, 51 Bargates |
| 9.15am: | Morning Worship - The Apostles Creed: "I Believe!" 'I Believe in the Resurrection of the Body and the Life Everlasting' (1 Corinthians 15: selected verses) David Ruilova |
| 10.30am: | Refreshments in the Christian Centre |
| 11.00am: | Morning Worship - As 9.15am |

Prayer Requests – If you would like to request prayer at any time, please email details to prayer@christchurchbaptist.org.uk

Please note that Julie Dynan, our Church Administrator, will be on holiday from Monday July 22nd to Sunday July 28th inclusive.

Monday 22nd July - School summer holidays begin

Thursday 25th July

10.00am: Linkup - 50+ Group

7.30pm: 'Going on with God from Strength to Strength'

This is a Wessex Filling Station event held at The Village Hotel by Bournemouth Hospital (BH7 7DZ). The speaker is Gareth Sherwood, Associate Pastor at Springbourne Christian Centre and CEO at YMCA Bournemouth. These events come highly

recommended - why not give it a try!

Sunday 28th July

8.30am: A Time for Prayer - Room 1, 51 Bargates

9.15am: Morning Worship - New Series Starts: More Than a Sunday

School Story: 'Noah & the Flood'

(Genesis 6-9 - selected verses) Duncan Ridgeon

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre

11.00am: Morning Worship - As 9.15am

Recycling - Items such as jewellery (including damaged items), coins and currency (UK and foreign), mobile phones, printer cartridges, old cameras, old laptops and game consoles. The collecting box is in the foyer.

Reminder - This notice sheet, and all those for 2019, are available via a link on ChurchSuite. See our website for more information on ChurchSuite at www.christchurchbaptist.org.uk/churchsuite.

New Deacons/Trustees - We welcome onto the leadership team: Joan Simmons, Kevin Thomas and Barry Short (returning for a further 3 year period). Please remember them in your prayers and all our leadership team.

New Church Members - Following our Members Meeting last week we are very pleased to welcome into church membership: Debbie Corbin and Nick Allen.

Thanks - We have received a letter thanking all those involved with the plant sale that took place on the 1st June, for the donation of £195.60 to their work at Rainbow House in Thailand.

Exciting Announcement! - David and Rachel Scivier are pleased to announce that following a frozen Embryo IVF cycle Rachel is pregnant with twins. The due date is 18th January. Please thank God for this amazing outcome, the amazing staff at Salisbury fertility clinic and continue to pray that the pregnancy continues without complication.

Pat Blunt - It is with sadness that we have to inform the church family that Pat Blunt died on Tuesday 16th July. Please remember her sisters Anne and Veronica in your prayers at this sad time.

Message From Christchurch Foodbank+ - We need your help, if everyone gave one tin we would be so grateful. Our Summer Holiday Hunger scheme is about to begin, we want to ensure that no child goes without food through the holidays, food that they would normally be provided by their schools. In the summer holidays in 2018 we gave food to over 1000 individuals in our community through this scheme. Our needs over the next 7 weeks will be tinned fruit, custard, tinned potatoes, tinned carrots, UHT milk cartons, pasta sauces in jars, hot dog sausages and rice. Thank you in advance from all the Team.

Job Opportunity - Moorlands College currently has a vacancy for a part-time receptionist. This post forms part of the Reception Team, assisting in the day to day running of our college reception, alongside providing administrative support to other college departments. The post is for 18 hrs per week, Thursday and Friday 8:30am – 5:30pm, and the salary is £8,554 per annum. Please contact team@moorlands.ac.uk for an application pack. The deadline for applications is 5pm Monday 29th July 2019.